To: Residents of Plains Township
From: Commissioners of Plains Township
Re: 2018 Clutter Pick-Up Service

The Plains Township Board of Commissioners is announcing a change to the clutter pick-up
program. The new program will initially limit pick up to 25 PRE-REGISTERED residents per
month (subject to change). Residents will be provided with a pick up date and those notified are
advised to place stickers on the items on the scheduled pick up day — lost/stolen stickers will not

be replaced.

PROCEDURE: All Items must be registered and a sticker purchased for each. Maximum of 4
stickers can be purchased at a cost of $5.00 each. Registration can be done at the Municipal
Office, 126 North Main Street, from 8:00 A.M. to 4:00 P.M. Monday through Friday. Office is
open until 6:30 P.M. on Wednesdays

ITEMS ALLOWED: Furniture, mattresses and/or box springs, rugs, lawn furniture, lamps,
framed mirrors, vacuums, chairs, couches, dressers, washers, dryers, stoves, dishwashers,
refrigerators, freezers, exercise equipment, sinks or tubs, gas grills, water heaters, air
conditioners, humidifiers and dehumidifiers, lighting fixtures, fans, toaster ovens, microwaves,
lawn mowers (fuel removed), weed wackers. Small items should be placed in a box or a 30

gallon container.

ITEMS NOT ALLOWED: Chemicals, lumber, building materials, remodeling and construction
materials, yard waste, newspapers, cardboard, garbage. Any type of e-waste such as
computers, monitors, printers, fax machines, TV’s.

Residents are asked to move their vehicles from the street prior to scheduled clutter pick-up day
to allow equipment access to the items.



